
 

 
 

Fuel May Leak from Fuel Filler Pipe Connection 

 

Safety Recall K0I – Fuel May Leak from Fuel Filler Pipe Connection 

 

Please contact your dealer as soon as possible to schedule this FREE inspection and repair, if necessary. 

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION AND INFORMATION FOR CALIFORNIA DRIVERS 

 

During a quality confirmation activity, there was a possibility that the fuel filler pipe may not have been properly reconnected to the fuel 

tank. In this condition, the vehicles could leak fuel and may not meet certain U.S. federal motor vehicle safety standard requirements. In 

the presence of an ignition source, a fuel leak could increase the risk of a fire.   

 

FOR VEHICLES REGISTERED IN CALIFORNIA: Without the completion of this FREE Safety Recall, the California Air Resources Board (CARB) 

will not allow your vehicle’s registration to be renewed.  The state of California requires the completion of Safety Recalls / Service 

Campaigns on emission related parts prior to vehicle registration renewal.  Please visit https://ww2.arb.ca.gov/homepage for additional 

information. 
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